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Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.R. 03301

April 13, 2017

NHPUC

Re: DW 1 7-03 1 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. - Tariff Changes

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Pursuant to the Commission’s clarification of its March 30th correspondence, enclosed
please find for filing, an original and two (2) copies of Original Page 1 , Original Page 3 1,
and Original Page 40 containing the approval footnote.

Thank you again for your assistance with this filing.

Very Truly Yours,

41w

Marcia A. Brown

cc: (w/ enclosures via electronic distribution)
Office ofthe Consumer Advocate
Mark A. Naylor, Dir. Gas & Water Division
Karen Moran, Chief Auditor
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